
September 5, 2012 

Thomas Cruise
Student Financial Services
Business Affairs 

Dear Thomas,

I am pleased to inform you that your new annual salary for the 2012-2013 year will be $ 55,000.00. The
new salary will go into effect on September 1, 2012 and will be reflected in your September 22, 2012
paycheck.

Additionally, you will receive a bonus of $750.00, which will appear in your September 22, 2012
paycheck.

Thank you for your contributions to Stanford University.

Sincerely,

Jill Stanford
Director
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